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Bringing Learning to Life 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Your child/ren’s annual flu vaccination is due in November 2021 

Children in Reception class up to and including Year 6 are being offered a flu vaccination again this year in school. 
This vaccination is recommended to help protect your child against flu. Flu can be an unpleasant illness and 
sometimes causes serious complications.  Vaccinating your child will also help protect more vulnerable friends and 
family by preventing the spread of flu. The vaccination is free and is a quick and simple spray up the nose.  Even if 
your child had it last year, it is recommended to have the flu vaccine again this year. 

Important changes for 2021. Wirral Community Health and Care NHS Foundation Trust have introduced a new way 
for you to consent to your child’s school-aged vaccinations. You can now provide electronic-consent (e-Consent) for 
all your child’s vaccinations with a click of a button, using your mobile phone, computer, laptop or tablet.   
 
The new e-Consent process is safe and secure, easy to use, convenient and save time and more friendly to the 
environment as it saves paper.  
 
How does the process work? 
 

 the form is simple and easy to complete 

 once you’ve completed the form click ‘submit’ 

 you’ll receive an email to confirm the form has been received securely 

 the Trust’s Immunisation Team will receive your child’s form via a secure portal 

 if you’ve consented, your child will have their vaccine in school 

 if you have completed the form and not consented, your child will NOT be given their vaccine in school 

 

The vaccination session for your child/ren is Monday 22nd November 2021 

 
The new e-Consent process is easy, secure and convenient.  For information of ALL school age vaccinations please 
visit  wchc.nhs.uk/econsent/  
 
To complete your child’s vaccination e-Consent forms, visit wchcimms.co.uk   
 
Each school has a unique code to access the consent, please see your child’s school code below. 
 
SCHOOL: Eastway Primary School  CODE: WC105001 
 
It is very important that you complete the e-Consent form to agree to the flu immunisation and also if you do 
NOT want your have to have this. 
 
If you have any queries about the new e-Consent process or the flu immunisations, please call the 
Immunisation Team directly on 0151 514 2510.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Emily Morris  

Headteacher 

https://www.wchc.nhs.uk/econsent/
https://www.wchcimms.co.uk/

